
Board of County Commission Directive to Staff 
 
On June 5, 2012, the Board of County Commissioner (BCC) directed staff 
and interested parties to meet and discuss possible code language that 
would address the issues raised at the hearing.   
 
Staff will arrange a meeting in the next two weeks to include interested 
parties. Please visit this Web Page for updates on the Meeting day and 
time.  


